
From: s tornow  

Sent: 21 October 2024 12:53 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application Ref; 2024/4305T Intended Work to Trees in a 

Conservation Areaa 

 

Dear Camden Planning Department  

 

I am writing to object to the proposed further destruction of healthy trees in 

the garden of 40 Frognal NW3 6AG.  I cannot see the slightest justification for 

this proposal especially in a conservation area where  they are an important 

habitat for wildlife throughout the year and have the added added advantage 

of hiding a bright security light on a neighbouring house.    

I would ask you to reject this application particularly in view of the earlier 

destruction to the trees in this garden and the lack of any reason given for it. 

 

Yours sincely 

Sally Tornow 

42 Frognal NW3 6AG 

 

 

 

 


